
JUDGES LICENSING REPORT – May 2018 
This report is submitted by the Chair of Judges Licensing and is current as of 05/25/2018 
========= 
Notes from Judges Licensing: 

The judges committee is working to assist provisional licensed judges in obtaining their licenses in a 
more expeditious manner. We are proposing new policies which allow counting of large entries in 
another organization. We are also working on how to accommodate provisional judges when assigned 
breeds wind up with low entries. 

Gregory Breitbach 
Chair Judges Licensing 

NOTICES:   
 
The following individual(s) are new Apprentice Judge(s). An * indicates the second publication. 
  
   
The following individual(s) have applied for a Provisional License.  An * indicates the second publication. 
    
   
The following individuals have applied for a Regular License.  An * indicates the second publication.  
   *Vickie Fagre-Stroetz  – S 
   *Dan Elkes     – RR  
   *Dan Heidel    – G, S 
 
   
The following are additions/updates/corrections to the current judges list.   
 

*Phil Fullam ne email address: phil.dogs@designimprovement.com 
 

The following is an address change. An * indicates the second notification. 
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